
Subject: Out of Office Until Monday, November 13, 2017 Re: Fwd: Info
From: "Jose Rodriguez" <jose.a.rodriguez@lacity.org>
Date: 11/12/2017 09:02 PM
To: mistyli@aol.com

I am currently out of the office and return Monday, November 13.

If you need immediate assistance, please contact my office.

Thank You,

--
Jose Rodriguez, Deputy District Director
Office of Los Angeles City Councilmember Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
District Office 
5577 N. Figueroa St.
Los Angeles, CA 90042
(323) 550-1538 Office

Sign up for our newsletter here:
http://www.gilcedillo.com/newsletter_sign_up
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